
    Quilts for Preemies 

 

Thanks to all who have made these precious little gifts of love.  Preemie quilts are given to area 

Hospitals to be used to cover babies or isolates, behind their backs for support or in other ways 

as the hospitals determine.  Our hope is that the family takes a quilt home with them at 

discharge. 

 

Specifics: Any size between 30”x36” or smaller – dimensions of an isolate. 

 

Suggested sizes: 

- Squares: 18”x18” 

- Blankets:  26”x36” to 30”x36” 

- Incubator Cover: 5’x6’ – cotton backing with no batting 

 

General construction guidelines:  Cotton pieced front. 

The smoother the better – no think bumps or seams.  No batting.  Please use FLANNEL back. 

Light quilting but please do not tie.   

There will be someone at most meetings to accept your donations. 

 

 

Dress an Angel – Unfortunately, not all of the premature babies in our area hospitals survive. 

To help the families of these little ones deal with their loss, some members of the Guild 

provides small gowns and bonnets to families of preemies for use as a funeral garments or 

keepsakes for the parents who select cremation.  If you are interested in helping with this 

project, contact the Charity Chair for more information. 

 

 

 

 


